
                BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2022 

MILK MONEY        

(Milk will start Monday 9th January 2023) Milk has increased to £1.75 per week 

                                                 Total for ½ term (5 Weeks) £8.75 

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the correct 

amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag. 

     

PARKING 

As always, when returning to school in January, please be respectful when parking outside resident’s 

properties or within the ‘No Parking’ zone around school. Please do not park vehicles on the corners 

of roads around school as this is proving to be dangerous. 

 

PARENT/CARER CONTACT DETAILS 

It is your responsibility to inform the office of any changes to addresses, telephone numbers and 

emergency contact’s so that we can hold up to date information of where we can contact you in case 

of an emergency. We no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. Thank you. 

 

School will close on Thursday 15th December 2022 at 3.15pm  

and will reopen on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at 8.55am. 

Wishing you all happy Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in the 

New Year. 
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